
 
Tuesday 30th June 2020 

 
Dear Girls and Boys of Roe Valley Integrated Primary School 
 
It seems like a very long time since I saw you all, but I am very glad you are all safe and 
well at home with your families.  
I have missed all your smiling faces coming into school every morning, seeing the lovely 
work you would bring to show me and get a sticker and certificate, or chats with you all 
throughout the school day to say well done or to help you with something.  
 
The important thing to remember is that we will not be staying at home forever and that we 
will all be back in school before we know it.  I am sure you are looking forward to seeing 
your friends and teachers.  I have lots of stickers, certificates and prizes waiting for you! 
 
One of my favourite quotes has been, “When it rains look for rainbows and when it’s dark 
look for stars.”  Rainbows and stars are two of the most beautiful things in nature, and they 
always make me smile – and we all know how good and important it is to smile. 
 
When I arrived back to school in June after having Baby Seb and saw all of your beautiful 
rainbow pictures on the school gate it was wonderful!  You certainly are still very creative 
and talented.   
 
I have enjoyed looking at all of the photographs sent through Seesaw to your class teachers.   
Your teachers and I are delighted with how well you have worked at home and we are very 
proud of you all.  
 
Keep smiling and shining boys and girls.  Enjoy your summer break and please stay safe 
every day.  I look forward to hearing your news and of all your adventures. 
 
Take good care. 
From 
Mrs McDonagh  
 


